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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Outer Harbour – Berth Use Restriction – New 

LEEF Pontoon Facility 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the Eastern most pontoon berth for the new LEEF 

facility, is not to be used until further notice. The pontoons are located in the North East 

Corner of the Hamilton Dock, as indicated below. 

 

This berth has restricted depth, particularly over the Low Water periods.  

Notice will be provided once this berth is available for use.  

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

09 April 2025 
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